Thank you Mr President,
Samoa welcome Algeria’s progress on human rights as reflected in their fourth UPR report and commend Algeria’s ongoing commitment regarding their cooperation with UN human rights mechanisms. 
In the spirit of constructive dialogue Samoa would like to make the following recommendations: 
To ensure there are adequate measures for the protection of the environment in legal and regulatory frameworks pertaining to economic development. and
1) Identify technological and capacity needs to address the human rights implications of climate change impacts, and ensure assistance is provided in areas where international support is needed.
Samoa wishes Algeria a successful review.
I thank you



